Annual Report from Keith Russell, Flood Relief Monitoring
The river has been flowing well for the last 12 months and at an acceptable level.

We had our annual River Clearing on the 20th Oct 18, with very good village support,
which meant it only needed 3 hours of work.

In Jan 2019 Peter Bell and myself cut down and removed 3 very large tree branches,
which were only just above the present low river level, and which could have caused
a serious flood risk in major storm conditions.



